
 

 

Well, this is a bit awkward! 

 

 

 

 

VK6ADF did not create the translated manual, 

as you no doubt assumed. 

Just thinking aloud... but a good journalist will 

always checks their facts before publishing. 

Unless you get 'news' from the grotty chaotic 

cesspool of dribble known as Facebook, where 

disinformation spreads like herpes amongst 

the orthographically challenged. 

Maybe credit the correct people for the work 

they do?  



Sick of Facebook? 

Have you tried searching back on Facebook, 

through all the endless childish drivel, to try 

and find something? 

 

Join a real ham radio discussion forum, 

for adults: 

 

http://www.vklogger.com/forum/ 

 

If registering, please use your callsign in 

UPPERCASE as your username. 

(this is the human/spambot test) 


